
Ford Motor Company and 
Ivey Motor Co., Inc. continue 
strong commitment to FFA.  
For a sixteenth year, Ford 
Motor Co, Ivey Motor Co, and 
Built Ford Tough-FFA 
collegiate scholarship program 
will award $1,000. scholarships 
to area seniors. 

Ford has supported the 
National FFA since the first F-
Series truck was introduced in 
1948 and has sponsored the 
Built Ford Tough collegiate 
scholarship program since 1997. 
The program, equally funded by 
Ford Motor Company and Ford 
dealers, has awarded over 7 
million in scholarships to FFA 
members.

Ivey Motor Co., Inc. is 
sponsoring the Built Ford 
Tough scholarship program for 
Bronte High School, Robert Lee 
High School, and Sterling City 
High School for the 2013-2014 
school year.

To be eligible, FFA members 
must submit an online 2014 
Scholarship Application at 
www.ffa.org and take the 
required Signature Page to Ivey 
Motor Co. for the dealer 
endorsement and dealer code. 
FFA Advisors and Guidance 
Counselors assist in this 
process.

The San Angelo Area 
Foundation’s 2014 scholarship 
application is now available 
through March 1, 2014, for 
students attending college in the 
fall of 2014.

Interested students can apply 
at www.saafound.org, by clicking 
on the “Scholarships” tab.

The San Angelo Area 
Foundation manages over 80 
scholarship funds, created by 
generous donors for the benefit 
of students. The student need only 
complete one online application and 
each scholarship is awarded based 
on a variety of qualifications unique 
to each scholarship fund. 
Scholarship awards are 
announced in early May.

If you have any questions,, 
please contact our office either 
by email, scholarship@saafound 
.org or by calling (325) 947-7071.
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